
              
  

Pupils tacking part in a variety of activities. 

 

Paralympic team. 

 

Pakefield High School Sports 

Leaders and staff organised 

and ran a Paralympic Festival 

at the Water Lane Leisure 

Centre and Sixth Form College.  

Pictured below are the lucky 

Key Stage 2 pupils who took 

part in a wide variety of 

sporting activities and games 

during the event.   

Children were split into four 

teams and competed against 

ten other Lowestoft and 

Beccles primary schools in 

boccia, archery, indoor curling, 

blind football, wheelchair 

basketball and much more. 

Teams were rewarded points 

for their efforts in all the 

activities which were collated 

at the end of the festival. 

Ashley pupils were delighted 

to be awarded third place 

overall and the Fair Play 

Trophy.     



  

Basketball club members. 

 
During the first half of the Summer Term Key Stage 3 and 4 pupils have had the opportunity to attend a 

lunch time basketball club.  The extracurricular activity is run by our local School Games Organiser Jeffrey 

Hoey.  Pupils have been practising and developing their skills with Jeffrey and the school hopes that some 

ǇǳǇƛƭǎ ǿƛƭƭ ǘŀƪŜ ǳǇ ǘƘŜ ŎƘŀƴŎŜ ǘƻ Ƨƻƛƴ WŜŦŦǊŜȅΩǎ ōŀǎƪŜǘōŀƭƭ Ŏƭǳō ŀǘ ²ŀǘŜǊ [ŀƴŜ [ŜƛǎǳǊŜ /ŜƴǘǊŜΦ     



  Darren Hunter (NCFC Coach) has been visiting the school every Friday afternoon to organise an 

extracurricular club for Key Stage 2 pupils.  The club has been attracting over sixteen pupils each week 

where they have been enjoying a variety of football games and skills activities.  Darren has also been 

staying after lunch to support our Key Stage 4 PE programme.  Pupils in Year 10 and 11 have had the 

chance to take part in futsal sessions during period four.  This is great preparation for the final round of 

the NCFC Grand Prix League to be held in May.     

Key Stage 2 pupils with Darren Hunter. 

 

Miss Russ showing off her skills 

 

Key Stage 2 pupils getting support from Year 11 pupils Lewis Harvey and Lewis Covill. 

 



  

U1п .ƻȅǎΩ ¢ŜŀƳ 

 

¦мс .ƻȅǎΩ ! ¢ŜŀƳ 

 

¦мс .ƻȅǎΩ . ¢ŜŀƳ 

 

¦мс DƛǊƭǎΩ ¢ŜŀƳ 

 

The third and final round of the NCFC Grand Prix League was held on Thursday 19th May at the Player 

5ŜǾŜƭƻǇƳŜƴǘ /ŜƴǘǊŜΣ bƻǊǿƛŎƘΦ  ¢ƘŜ ¦мс .ƻȅǎΩ ! ¢ŜŀƳ ǊŜƳŀƛƴŜŘ ǳƴŘŜŦŜŀǘŜŘ ǘƘǊƻǳƎƘƻǳǘ ǘƘŜ ŜǾŜƴǘ 

ŎǊƻǿƴƛƴƎ ǘƘŜƳ ƻǾŜǊŀƭƭ ǿƛƴƴŜǊǎΦ  ¢ƘŜ ¦мс .ƻȅǎΩ . ¢ŜŀƳ ǿŜǊŜ ƴƻǘ ŦŀǊ ōŜƘƛƴŘ ǘƘŜ ! ǘŜŀƳ ŀƴŘ ǎŜŎǳǊŜŘ 

ǎŜŎƻƴŘ ǇƭŀŎŜΦ  ¢ƘŜ ¦мп .ƻȅǎΩ ¢ŜŀƳ ŀƭǎƻ ǿƻƴ ǘƘŜƛǊ league after a thrilling final game against Eaton School.  

¦ƴŦƻǊǘǳƴŀǘŜƭȅΣ ƻƴƭȅ ǘǿƻ ƎƛǊƭǎΩ ǘŜŀƳǎ ŜƴǘŜǊŜŘ ǘƘƛǎ ȅŜŀǊΩǎ ŜǾŜƴǘΦ  IƻǿŜǾŜǊΣ ǘƘƛǎ ŘƛŘ ƴƻǘ ǇǊŜǾŜƴǘ ǘƘŜƳ ŦǊƻƳ 

having a thoroughly enjoyable time with the NCFC coaches.  Well done to all pupils who took part in the 

event and thank you to our committed staff for their help over the three rounds.           


